
BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
OF' THE 

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM 
WASHINGTON 

199 

S-469 

ADDRESS OF"F"ICIAL CORRESPONDENCE 

TO THE BOARD 

May 4, 1942 

Dear Sir: 

The Board has been asked whetter an or-

ganize.tion which has registered 1.mder Regulation W, 

and which moves its principal office from one Fed-

eral Reserve district to another, is required to 

register again with the Federal Reserve Bank of the 

district into lihich its principal o.ffice has been 

moved. It is not necessary for such an organization 

to register again in these circumst3.nces. 

TO THE PRESIDErJTS OF ALL FEDEH.AL RESERVE BANKS 
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